RSIGC COMMUNITY
INFORMATION MEETING

Wednesday, September 19, 2018
S5-7 p.m., presentation at 6 p.m.
34 Reservation Road, Reno; Multi-Purpose Room

SPAGHETTI BOWL KPRESS "\ 2. oo

Phase One Project Update, L PRESS
Coordination with the Colony

[-80 Eastbound from Wells Avenue to 1-580 Southbound Ramps
[-580/US 395 from Spaghetti Bowl Southbound to Mill Street

The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) will be sharing information about Spaghetti
Bowl Xpress, phase one of the Spaghetti Bowl Project in Northern Nevada. Phase one will posi-
tively impact future transportation in the Truckee Meadows region, and directly affect traffic flow
to the Reno-Sparks Indian Colony in Reno. Construction is expected to begin in 2020.

We need your continued involvement. Please attend this meeting to ask questions and provide
feedback about this proposed project. Project representatives will be available to discuss im-
pacts, improvements, access, landscape/aesthetics, and more about Spaghetti Bowl Xpress,
We encourage comments and questions. The meeting will be an open house format with a
presentation at 6 p.m. A question-and-answer period will follow. Your input is greatly
appreciated. You can learn more about the project at www.ndotspaghettibowl.com.

Submit questions or comments to Dale Keller, Project Manager, NDOT, 1263 South Stewart St.,

Carson City, NV 89712, dkeller@dot.nv.gov or (775) 888-7603. Comments will be accepted
through October 19, 2018.
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